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Reaction to City Council’s Vote on the  
Vehicle Habitation Ordinance 

 
SAN DIEGO, CA - Today, City Council voted on the vehicle habitation ordinance.   

Councilmember Monica Montgomery issues the following statement:  

 “I am disappointed in today’s vote by the Council to pass the vehicle habitation 
ordinance. As I stated during the Public Safety & Livable Neighborhoods meeting in 
April, the proposed ordinance was vague, lacked the detail on the specifics of 
enforcement, and most importantly did not contain language to ensure that our 
most vulnerable populations are protected and not further criminalized.” 

Councilmember Monica Montgomery is an attorney and represents the Fourth 
Council District on the San Diego City Council, which includes the following 
communities: Alta Vista, Broadway Heights, Chollas View, Emerald Hills, Encanto, 
Greater Skyline Hills, Jamacha, Lincoln Park & Knox, Lomita Village, North Bay Park 
Terraces, Oak Park, O’Farrell, Paradise Hills, Redwood Village, Rolando Park, South 
Bay Terraces, Valencia Park and Webster. 
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